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From: Portfolio Committee 4
Subject: FW: Re: Post-hearing responses - Inquiry into the commencement of the Fisheries Management 

Amendment Act 2009 - 19 August 2022

From: Alyce Umback 
Sent: Thursday, 27 October 2022 5:17 PM 
To: Portfolio Committee 4 <PortfolioCommittee4@parliament.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Sarah Newlands 
Subject: CM: Re: Post‐hearing responses ‐ Inquiry into the commencement of the Fisheries Management Amendment 
Act 2009 ‐ 19 August 2022 

Hi Sarah, 

Thanks for your time on the phone today. 

I can confirm the only transcript amendment we'd like to put forward for Committee consideration is the 
factual correction below: 

Section Original Correction 

p.51, 5th para (Sean
Sloan)

I think you've heard some of the process that 
then occurred with the Hastings community 
in the Tweed, and there was actually a trial 
that was planned to start inland with, I think, 
the Barmah community. 

I think you've heard some of the process that then 
occurred with the Hastings community and in the 
Tweed, and there was actually a trial that was planned 
to start inland with, I think, the Moama community. 

If you need anything further please reach out. 

Kind regards, 
Alyce 
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